
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                               10th October 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer and Student       
      
 
16+ OPTIONS EVENING 
 
We would like to invite you and your child to the 16+ Options Evening on Thursday 17th November 
2016, to be held in the School Sportshall from 6.00 to 8.00 pm. 
 

The evening is a very important one in relation to the career choices available to your  
son / daughter at the end of Year 11.  We have many people attending the evening; these include 
representatives from local sixth form schools, colleges, the Armed Forces and a number of 
apprenticeship and training providers, as well as a representative from a Careers Guidance 
Service.  The evening will provide you with an ideal opportunity to discuss in greater detail the 
courses on offer and job opportunities as well as finding out a great deal of general and specific 
information that will help your children make informed choices when they leave Hungerhill. 
 

I do hope you will be able to attend the evening and look forward to meeting you on Thursday 17th  
November in the School Sportshall. This will be the only opportunity you will have to meet so many 
people from different post-16 areas on one evening; therefore I do hope you will not miss it if at all 
possible. 
 

Should you have any queries about the evening, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me at 
school. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
K Crosby                                                                                             J Rivers 
Careers, Work Related Learning and                                                 Assistant Headteacher 
Transition Support Officer 


